

Ę

Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Kyle A. Kliest 2800 N. 69th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Kliest:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File020699/8



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

JoAnn Machnik 2210 S. 25th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Machnik:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Dannielle E. Klinter 8611 N. 106th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Klinter:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Dilipkumar N. Patel 10927 W. Wildwood Lane, B102 West Allis, WI 53227

Dear Mr. Patel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Jordan Reynolds 8630 S. Riverton Rd. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Reynolds:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

moldslion

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Jeremy F. Schmidt S5947 W377 Highway ZC Dousman, WI 53118

Dear Mr. Schmidt:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 20, 2002

Donald C. Crivello 3111 S. Pennsylvania Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Crivello:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division
December 20, 2002

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

Laura Heyen 2578 N. 58th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Heyen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 10, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, December 20, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division